From: Johnson, Paul (Houston)

Sent: Wed Dec 30 15:11:09 2009

To: Guide, John; Cocales, Brett W

Subject: FW: Updated audits

Importance: Normal

Attachments: Deepwater Horizon Follow Up Audit Report Dec 29 2009 - Working Copy.xls; BP Marine
Worklist ANNEX - Working Copy12-28-09.xls

Gents,

latest update for your records.
I would like for the WSL to sign off on as much as they can so we can delete it off the working copy. Any help
nudging the guys would be greatly appreciated. I'm desperate to put this to bed and remove the detractions caused to

the offshore team.

Regards
Paul

From: DWH, MaintSup (Deepwater Horizon)
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2009 2:07 PM

To: Johnson, Paul (Houston)

Cc: Kent, James (Houston); DWH, OIM (Deepwater Horizon); DWH, ElectSup (Deepwater Horizon); DWH,
MechSup (Deepwater Horizon); DWH, Toolpusher (Deepwater Horizon); DWH, SubSeaSup (Deepwater Horizon);,
DWH, RSTC (Dccpwatcer Horizon); DWH, Deckpusher (Decpwater Horizon); DWH, Captain (Dcepwatcer Horizon),
DWH, FirstEngineer (Deepwater Horizon); DWH, ChiefMate (Deepwater Horizon)

Subject: Updated audits

Paul
Attached are the updated audit lists for your review.
All

Please review and address all items that are assigned to your craft the audits are on S drive in the BP audit folder.

Robert Tiano

Maintenance Supervisor

Deepwater Horizon

maintsup.dwh@deepwater.com

713 232 8266
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